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                                             May 16, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Senior Students: 
 

In your preparation for this year’s graduation ceremony, tickets will be distributed in the 
following manner: 

 
1. All families will be issued four tickets per student. 
2. After June 5th, you may call the Main Office to request up to three additional tickets. 
3. On June 14th you may call the Main Office for additional tickets which will be issued, 

if they are available. 
 

On or about June 1st you will be receiving the official graduation mailing which  
highlights all aspects of the Roslyn High School graduation.  After graduation rehearsal, 
which is on June 19th, students will be receiving their caps and gowns and graduation 
tickets. 
 
We are requesting that all students and families who do not need their four tickets 
return them to the Roslyn High School Main Office.  On the day of graduation, the 
Hillwood Recital Hall, a 500 seat air conditioned auditorium, will be available to 
view the graduation on a large screen without tickets.   
 
The Roslyn High School staff and administration look forward to celebrating graduation 
of the Class of 2019 with you. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      Jay Pilnick 

      Jay Pilnick 
      Assistant Principal 
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